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May 13, 2021
Project 20-1340B & 20-2300A

Project Update Notice

Watermain Replacement on Earlsdale Crescent, Edenborough Drive, Edenridge Drive, Edgebrook Crescent, Elvina Gate, and Exeter Place

Advance notice of watermain construction

The Region of Peel has confirmed that we will be completing the watermain replacements on your street starting in summer of 2021 and completing our work by the summer of 2022. We apologize for the delays with this construction work, and again ask that you consider delaying any major landscaping or driveway work until after we have finished the work. 

 

In the meantime, you may notice the following activities in your neighbourhood:

1.        
We will mark the location of gas, hydro, cable, etc. on roads, driveways and lawns.

2.        
We may drill boreholes to determine ground conditions.

3.
We may survey your street.

4.        
We will take pictures to help us make sure we restore the area to its former condition.

 

Keeping you informed

For future project updates or notices please visit peelregion.ca/construction and click on current construction projects, Brampton, and search by your street name.  
We will deliver more detailed information to your home closer to the construction date.

If you would like to speak with us about this work, please contact:

Rene Gomez

Project Manager
Water Engineering and Reliability
905-791-7800, ext. 3809

Rene.gomez@peelregion.ca 
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Construction project updates can be found at peelregion.ca/construction .
 Follow Peel Public Works on Twitter for service updates and changes.


Construction statement regarding COVID-19


Construction is an essential service. We’re keeping employees, contractors and the community safe by complying with provincial regulations, physical distancing, using PPE and adjusting work schedules & shifts.















